
The Principal for MNEC starting in 2018 has been          

announced and is Jayne Potter. Jayne comes to us from 

Wirrabara Primary School. We welcome her and I look   

forward to working with Jayne in term 4 as a hand over. I 

will be moving onto retirement after being at MNEC for 

nearly nine years.  

The Basketball Carnival was again highly successful. There 

is a very good article in the Recorder this week. We had 

several new students and all of the other classes visited at 

some stage. Now we have a lot of aspiring students. A   

student who went to JPSS from MNEC volunteered to tutor 

our students on the court, thank you to Cameron.  

Have you heard of STEM = Science, Technology,              

Engineering & Mathematics. Several classes are using 

STEM approaches in their curriculum as it focuses on the 

thinking and learning processes in posing and answering 

questions. So therefore what is STEAM? Itôs STEM with the 

ARTs added. 

Flinderôs class has participated in a national design       

competition for Woolmark ñWool 4 Schoolò competition, with 

Nicky leading this group as teacher. The task was to design 

a costume for a musician. Harley was 1 of 4 SA finalist in  

Yr 11 and Ashley was the only SA finalists in Yr 12. Never 

underestimate our students. Congratulations both to Nicky 

and the students.  

The staff room is collecting a range of flowers made by the 

students for the Community Flower show at the Lighthouse 

Church displayed from 14th Sept. They are bright, colourful 

and original. I hope that some of our school community will 

have time to pop in and look at our display. 

School Closure for the Smelters Picnic; this year in term 

time. Fingers Crossed for good weather. Was it last year 

that was very windy? 

ABLES:  With the early closures we have now completed 

the Personal & Social Capability section for all students. As 

staff discussed each question about students there were 

some challengesðsome were, we don't know because we 

do it for them. So it was another reminder to allow our    

students to do all that they can and not órescueô them. 

Book Week; with the theme Escape to Everywhere, was a 

fantastic week with Dress ups on the Thursday. Many staff 

and students became dressed up as book characters,    

Jordan was the winner of the dress ups with his version of 

Shrek thank you all parents for helping with this. 

School Photos 

Tuesday 19/9/2017  

 

School Closure Smelterõs Picnic 

Wednesday 27.9.17 

Early finish 2.00pm 

End of term 3 29.9.17  

Term 4  dates  

Pupil Free Dateñto be confirmed  

 

Seniors Graduation & Dinner 

1/12/17  

The magnificent MNEC School Concert 
7/12/2017  
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News f rom the Pr inc ipal  Dates To Remember  

Since the last newsletter the classes have visited St Marks 

and appreciated the hospitality of the staff and students.  

This week has been the Patch Theatre Yo Diddle Diddle. 

We  look for opportunities for our students to be actively 

engaged in the community, to develop those lifelong skills

     Anna 
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Our Purpose Statement 
We Aim: 

To make a difference for our students by identifying and meeting their  

individual needs to enable them to learn to the best of their ability in a  

safe and supportive environment. 

Our Trademark Qualities: 

Student Focussed       Respectful      Dedicated      Supportive 

Term Dates 2017 

 

Term 1  30/1/17 to 13/4/17  

Term 2 1/5/17 to 7/7/17  

Term 3 24/7/17 to 29/9/17  

Term 4 16/10/16 to 15/12/17  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


